
Chestnut Street Baptist Church 

Announcements for Sunday, May 18, 2025 

 

Business Meeting Tonight! 

Members, come and join the business part of the church. We will meet  at 6 p.m.  We will share ministry 
reports and seek the will of the Lord together for His Church. 

  

Women’s Retreat 

Registration for the 2025 Women's Retreat is now open! Please mark your calendars and invite your 
friends and family to join us October 3-5, 2025, at Lazy F Camp for a weekend of teaching, worship, 
prayer, fellowship and fun. More information is available at csbcfamily.com/women’s-ministry or pick up a 
flyer from the lobby. Payments can be made to CSBC via MaryDawn Buntin. Please let Lydia Gross, 
Charlese Harris, or MaryDawn Buntin know if you have any questions! 

  

 Baby Bottle Campaign  

 You can still get baby bottles, in the office or on Sunday in the foyer, to fill with your loose change. The 
bottles will then be picked up on Father’s Day, June 15. Each penny goes to supporting precious babies 
and their mothers. 

  

Walk for Life Returns 

Sign up to participate in the Walk for Life on June 21 at the EHS Track. This is an opportunity to affirm the 
sanctity of human life as a community and a fun way to support Care Net. Register at 
carenetellensburg.org/2025walk. Jan Powell is coordinating our participation as a church. 

  

Potluck Dinner and Bake Sale 

Plan ahead for potluck dinner following the morning worship on Sunday, June 1. We will share the meal 
together and have a fun opportunity to support our Women’s Ministry. Our desserts will be available as a 
Bake Sale. The ladies will also have a cake walk for desserts to take home. 


